
THE CATHOLIC CENTER AT                                                                   

THE UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA 

MASS TIMES & 

SACRAMENTS 

Weekend Mass Schedule  
Saturday Vigil Mass    5:00 PM  
 

Sunday   8:00 AM & 10:00 AM 
 

 

Sunday Student Mass   5:00 PM  
 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
No Mass on Monday 
Tuesday & Thursday    5:00 PM 
Wednesday & Friday    8:00 AM         

   

Morning Prayer  
Wednesday & Friday    7:45 AM 
 

Adoration 
Tuesday       7:00 PM - 7:45 PM 
 

Confessions   
Wednesday   3:30PM-5:00PM 
Saturday       3:45PM-4:30PM 

or by appointment 

SEPTEMBER 2, 2018 - TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

LABOR DAY CLOSING 

The Catholic Center office  

will be closed  

on Monday, September 3,  

in observance of Labor Day. 
 

Fr. Frank and the staff  

wish each of you  

a safe and happy  

holiday weekend. 
 

GO DAWGS! 

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK AT THE CENTER 

MONDAY  LABOR DAY/OFFICE CLOSED 
TUESDAY  
6:00PM - Order of Secular Franciscans 
6:30PM - Couples/Singles Bible Study 
7:00PM - RCIA Meeting 
8:00PM - Seeking Water 
WEDNESDAY  
6:15PM - Religious Ed (Grades 1-8) 
8:00PM - IGNITE (Freshman Program) 
THURSDAY 9/6 
7:00AM - Men’s Bible Study 
8:00AM - 12 Hour Adoration Begins 
10:00AM - Women’s Bible Study 
7:00PM - CSA Men’s Event (Bacon & 
Cigars Night) 
FRIDAY 9/7 
8:30AM - Breakfast Club 
SATURDAY 9/8 
10:00AM- Eucharistic Minister Training  
2:30PM- Aylor/Sturges Wedding 

Bishop in the House! 

A special thank you to Archbishop Gregory for 

joining us for our 5:00pm Student Mass last 

Sunday! It is always a pleasure to welcome 

you back to the Catholic Center! 

To add activities/events to the 
Center calendar, email all   
requests to Jenni at  
ccuga.stewardship@gmail.com. 
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COMMUNITY  

BIBLE STUDY GROUPS 

TUESDAY NIGHT BIBLE STUDY for Couples and singles meet 
every other Tuesday at 6:30PM, beginning this Tuesday, 
September 4th. The study will use Jeff Cavins study on the book of 
Wisdom.  Contact Janelle Paustian at janellep@me.com with 
questions. 
 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY  led by Sr. Barbara every Thursday 
morning at 10:00AM in the TV room, beginning this Thursday, 
September 6th. The title of the next study is Unlocking the Mystery 
of the Bible. 
 

GRADUATE STUDENTS & YOUNG PROFESSIONALS 
FELLOWSHIP (GSYPF) Bible Study will begin on Monday, 
September 17, at 7:00PM at the Center. Newcomers are always 
welcome.  For more info, contact Christy Sinksen at 706-613-0921 
or csinksen@uga.edu.  
 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY has resumed and meets every Thursday 
throughout the UGA school year at 7:00AM, in the TV room.  Please 
join us for great discussion and fellowship.  Questions can be 
directed to Glenn Farrar at farrar@icloud.com or 706-254-8090. 

SILVER ANGELS TO MEET SEPTEMBER 19 
Silver Angels mark your calendars for the first potluck meeting on 
the year on September 19.  Bring a dish to share and your ideas 
for events you would like to discuss for the coming year. 

TRAINING SESSIONS SCHEDULED FOR  
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS (EMs) AND LECTORS 
We invite you to attend one or more of the training sessions 
below for EM’s and Lectors.  Candidates must be 18 years of 
age, and have completed all Sacraments of Initiation.  All 
sessions will be held in the Chapel. 
The training schedule is as follows: 
 EMs: Saturday, Sept. 8, 10:00AM-12:00PM 
 Lectors:  Sunday, Sept. 9,1:00PM-3:00PM 
 EMs: Thursday, Sept. 13, 7:00PM-9:00PM 
 Lectors:  Monday, Sept. 24, 7:00PM-9:00PM 
 

BEREAVEMENT GROUP meets in the Library on an  
as-needed basis.  The first meeting is Monday, September 
10, 2018 from 1:00PM-2:00PM. Meetings typically involve 
listening, optional sharing and helping each other on our  
journey in grief. No matter where you are in your journey 
(anticipatory grief, acute grief or long-standing grief) or if you 
feel you can contribute, please join us in our healing process. 
All are welcome to attend! For more information please  
contact Mary Ellen Quinn at mquinn@augusta.edu or  
706-546-1870. 
 
ONE-ON-ONE SPIRITUAL DIRECTION 
Catholic Center lay minister, Milton Lopes, is available for 
personal spiritual direction.  Please contact Milton at  

706-247-6052 or mlopes@uga.edu for an appointment. 
 

DO YOU WANT TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THE  
CATHOLIC FAITH AND PERHAPS JOIN THE CHURCH?   
RCIA IS FOR YOU!   The Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
(RCIA) meets on Tuesdays from 7:00PM-9:00PM in the  
Catholic Center Hall. Registration forms may be found on our 
website at ccatuga.org.  (About/online forms) For more  
information, please contact Sr. Barbara Daniels, MSC at  
ccuga.sacraments@gmail.com. 
 

 LIFE TEEN MISSION YEAR-Nicole Adamson is a graduate 
of UGA (Go Dawgs!), an alumnus of the  
Catholic Center, and a full-time missionary for 
Life Teen for the 2018-2019 year.  During her 
time teaching religious education at the  
Center, Nicole discovered her love for leading 

and forming young Catholics to strengthen the future of our 
Church. The mission of Life Teen falls in line with that  
desire, and Nicole will spend the year leading retreats, going 
through formation and investing in young Catholics.  Her 
fundraising goal for the year is $20,000, with $7000 raised by 
September 10th. Nicole would appreciate any financial  
support that you can provide. For more information about the 
mission or how to donate, please visit: https://
donate.lifeteen.com/fundraiser/nadamson. 

 

Pre-K and K Sunday, September 9            10:00AM 
Confirmation Monday, September 10  6:00PM 
Grades 1-8 Wednesday, September 5 6:15PM 
 

Registration:  It is not too late to register your children for RE 
classes.  Hardcopy registration forms are available in the back 
of the Chapel. For online registration visit our website at 
www.ccatuga.org (About; Online Forms). 

 

Cost for RE program: $85 one child; $115 two children; $145 
three children; $185 four children. You may pay at the first 
class or through Online Giving on our website at 
www.ccatuga.org. When paying online, choose the Religious 
Education  (RE) Fund. 
 

Confirmation Candidates:   
For those begin Confirmed on Sunday, September 16.   
Rehearsal is Monday, September 10th from 6:30-7:30pm in 
the Chapel. Candidates and Sponsors are both required to 
attend.  
 
Contact Lynn Renna (Director of Religious Ed) at  
706-543-2293 Ext 223 or dre.ccatuga@gmail.com for more 
information on our RE program. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 



STUDENT MASS AND  
SUNDAY NIGHT DINNER AT 5:00PM 
Join us for our weekly student Mass every Sunday at 
5:00PM followed by a free home cooked dinner.  
 
SEEKING WATER-TUESDAYS AT 7:00PM 
Come encounter the living waters of Jesus Christ every 
Tuesday! There will be silent Adoration in the Chapel at 
7:00PM followed by praise and worship music and a student 
testimony starting at 8:00PM. 
 
IGNITE- FRESHMAN MINISTRY  
WEDNESDAYS AT 8:00PM  
All freshman are invited to come to our weekly fellowship 
meetings on Wednesdays at 8:00PM at the Catholic Center. 
There will be social activities, snacks, speakers, and group 
discussions. Learn how your Catholic faith can guide your 
transition into college life.    
 

12 Hour Adoration begins this week!  

THURSDAY 9/6 
Drop by to spend some time with our Lord. On the 1st 
Thursday of every month, the Eucharist will be exposed for  

all members of the community from 8AM - 8PM. 
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 ACTIVITIES, ANNOUNCEMENTS, FAITH FORMATION &  OUTREACH (continued)                       

 

SOUL SHOP, SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 3:00-5:00PM  
AT MILLEDGE AVENUE BAPTIST CHURCH 
Soul Shop will offer suicide awareness training for the entire 
community to address: 
 how we think at talk about suicide 
 suicide as a community health problem 
 steps that can be taken to reduce the risk of suicide 
Register at milledge.org/soulshop or by calling  
706-354-0090 by Thursday, September 13. 
 

SUPPORT THE CATHOLIC CENTER - SHOP AT KROGER 
It’s as easy as swiping your Kroger Plus Card!  Designate the 
Catholic Center at UGA (account number EG978) for Kroger 
Community Rewards, and the Center will receive a quarterly 
donation for your support.  Visit www.kroger.com for details.  
This program will not impact your personal Kroger rewards and 
discounts.  For those currently enrolled, our account number 
recently changed but that change will not affect your current 
enrollment.  Thank you for shopping at Kroger.  

UNDERGRAD BIBLE STUDIES - OFF CAMPUS 
Several different off-campus Bible study groups are available for 
students wishing to dive deeper into the Word of God while building 
community. Groups include: 
 
FOR ALL 
 Weekly Gospel reflections, Mondays at 8:00PM  

 

WOMEN 
 Crux, Sundays at 7:30PM  
 Disciples of Christ, Wednesdays at 7:00PM 
 Women's Prayer Nights, Sunday evenings 
 
MEN  
 Scriptural Apologetics, Mondays at 8:00PM  
 Theology of the Body, Wednesdays at 7:00PM  
If you are interested in joining one or more of the above off campus 

TUTORING HELP NEEDED 
Oasis Catolico Santa Rafaela, run by the Handmaids of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, is a ministry to Hispanic families in Athens. 
Students are needed to serve as tutors to children Pre-K through grade 3 after school at Oasis.  Please contact Sr. Margarita at 
oasistutors@gmail.com for more details. UGA students can receive credit for tutoring at Oasis.   

HOME FOOTBALL GAME WEEKENDS  
The parking lots close at 8:00PM on Fridays and reopen for 
8:00AM Mass on Sundays.   
Mark your calendars for the 2018 home games: 

Sept. 15 and 29; Oct. 6; Nov. 10, 17, and 24 
 

WEEKEND PARKING REMINDER 
Parking is prohibited at the Cloverhurst Condominiums  
located behind the International Studies building. All cars 
parked in this lot will be towed at owner's expense. 
 
Overflow parking is allowed at the International Studies 
building, Barrow Elementary School, and UGA Deck 
Parking Lot (next to the Georgia Center) for all  Masses.  
Parking at Campus View Church is only allowed for the Sat-
urday 5:00 PM and Sunday 5:00 PM Masses and ONLY in 
the white striped spaces.  If you have any questions please 
contact the Center Office.  

Join the Men’s Ministry for a                         

Bacon and Cigar Night on September 6th 

@7:00pm 



Sunday: Dt 4:1-2,6-8/Jas1:17-18,21b-22,27/Mk 7:1-8,14-15, 21-23 
    8 AM - Mary Ellen Weir † ; 10 AM - Anna Balsamo †  
    5 PM - Walther & Caecilia Hahn † 
Monday:  1 Cor 2:1-5/Lk 4:16-30 
Tuesday: 1 Cor 2:10b-16/Lk 4:31-37 ; 5 PM - Joe Ozburn †   
Wednesday:  1 Cor 3:1-9/Lk 4:38-44;  8 AM - George Uselman †  
Thursday:  1 Cor 3:18-23/Lk 5:1-11;  5 PM - FMU 
Friday:  1 Cor 4:1-5/Lk 5:33-39;  8 AM - FMU 
 
POPE FRANCIS’ PRAYER INTENTIONS - SEPTEMBER 2018:   
That young people in Africa may have access to education and 
work in their own countries. 

WE LIFT UP IN PRAYER 
Rosilyn Andrews, Jill Bittle, Andrew Paul Blanton, Grace Byrne, 
Tracy Dempsey Capizzi, , Brenda Critch, Betty DeGuilo,   
Norma d'Azzo, Elena Dekazos, Kathy Dominguez,              
Steve Duncan, Jill Ennis, Michele Flaherty, James Flannigan, 
Elizabeth Fox, Denise Gannon, Carol Garbon,  Roxanne Gil, 
Phyllis Ginn, Gregory Glander, Ann Johnson, Elena Lyons, 
Richard Lynch, Elena Lyons, Maury Maher, Adam Martin,     
Kate McCall, Camilla Mims, Barbara O’Brien, Bill Ozburn,   
Karen O'Boyle Pagoda, Myra Pawloski, Lee Prendergast, 
Denise Quinn, Sharon Perrine, Melissa Reilly, Tom Risher,   
Joel Rivera, Holiday Genevieve Ross, David Salum,          
Marge Smith, Martha Tucker, Grant Tyner, Mary Lou Zeitler 
 

WITH DEEPEST SYMPATHY our community prays for the souls 
of the faithful departed and for their loved ones especially 
Robert Foster,  Gloria Kraus, Thomas McNeeley, Edith Fay Putz 
and Sr. Mary Ann Craig, acj. 
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 FINANCIAL & BUSINESS  

  WEEKLY OFFERINGS  FOR AUGUST 26, 2018  

OFFERTORY     $ 8,125.51  ALMS   $  161.11 
 

Weekly Operating Expense    $ 10,500.00 
 

The Year End Statement of Financial Position,  the Statement of 
Activities for July 2017 to June 2018, and the fiscal years 
budget for July 2018 to June 2019 is now available on The 
Catholic Center’s website and in the office for viewing.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Jessica Fox at 
ccuga.finance@gmail.com.  
 
THE WEBSITE is currently under construction/remodel.  If you 
have a suggestion for the website, please email 
ccuga.office2@gmail.com (subject: Website)  

  THE CATHOLIC CENTER AT UGA                                                         

DIRECTOR 
Fr. Frank Critch, OFM  

frfrank.ccatuga@gmail.com 
 

BUSINESS MANAGER 
Jessica Fox 

 ccuga.finance@gmail.com 
 

CSA COORDINATOR 
Angie Hall 

campusministry.ccatuga@gmail.com 
 

DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS ED 
Lynn Renna 

 dre.ccatuga@gmail.com 

 ARCHBISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 2018  

OFFICE HOURS 
Mon. - Thurs. 10-4PM 

Friday 10-2PM 
 

1344 South Lumpkin St. 
Athens, GA  30605 

Phone: 706-543-2293 
Fax:  706-543-2541  

 

WEBSITE 

www.ccatuga.org        

   SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

SACRAMENTS 
 

BAPTISM:   Parents are required to attend 
a Baptism Preparation Class (Godparents 

welcomed).  Classes are held every 
month.  

 

MARRIAGE: Arrangements must be made 
at least six months in advance for 

preparation.   
 
 

RCIA: A program for those who are 
interested in learning more about the 

Catholic faith  
 

SACRAMENTAL COORDINATOR 
Sr. Barbara Daniels, MSC 

ccuga.sacraments@gmail.com 
 

STEWARDSHIP COORDINATOR 
Jenni Toutkoushian 

ccuga.stewardship@gmail.com  
 

STAFF SUPPORT 
Sr. Marietta Jansen, ACJ 

ccugafriars@aol.com 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE SUPPORT 
Anne Nielson  

ccugaoffice2@gmail.com  

Center Goal:   $ 52,600.00 
Amount Pledged:   $ 40,970.00 
Amount Paid:      $ 30,208.32 
Remaining Balance:      ($ 11,630.00) 

To participate in the 2018 Archbishop’s Annual Appeal, please 
visit our website at appealarchatl.com to make an on-line gift, 
or contact Nancy Stoehr at 404-920-7614 or 
nstoehr@archatl.com for more information.    

 

 Congratulations to our employee of 

the week: Louis!  

Louis  has been one of our best em-

ployees since he joined the team. He 

is always upbeat and knows how to 

bring a smile to everyone’s faces.  

What he lacks for in computer skills, 

he always makes up for in enthusiasm 

and pure joy. We are so thankful for 

you, Louis! Keep up the great work!  

-The entire Catholic Center Staff  


